
Sincerely, 

S".  

GARY RICHARD SCHOENER 
400 WEST FRANKLIN, APT. 2 
MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 

55405 
March 30, 1978 

General Counsel 
Office of the Secretary of the Army 
Washington, D.C. 

20310 

Dear Sir: 

Enclosed is a xerox copy of a communication to me from 
Thomas F. Conley, Chief, Freedom of Information/Privacy 
Office, O.S. Army.Intelligence and Security Command dated 
27 March 1978. 

I am writing you to file an appeal of the classifica-
tion of the records described therein. 

It is difficult to believe that I could be connected 
with anything classified in this fashion. Furthermore, it 
is hard to imagine a document so secret that no part of it, 
not even with items deleted, could be released. 

Thanks in advance for your assistance. 

Gary Schoener 


